Good Morning Newbury Family Thursday, May 24, 2018

Please stand, face the flag, and join me in The Pledge of Allegiance

Let's start with a celebration:

Congratulations to 8th Grader Holly Hamilton who won the Division 3 State Championship in the 400 Meter Dash at the Middle School State Championships at Dublin Scioto High School. Holly set a school record with a time of 62.8 seconds

There are still a few people who owe Mrs. VanderMaas candy money. Please turn it in by Friday morning. Thank you.

There will be a meeting for any 8th through 11th graders interested in playing high school volleyball this fall today during BKT

A reminder to any student planning on attending commencement tonight that you need a ticket for admission.

"Earn the right to be proud and confident."

John Wooden

Let's have a great day, Celebrate Newbury, and Go Black Knights